
I don't e-mail you folks often but Senate Bill 998 is important to me and all 
Oregon cyclists.  As a daily bike commuter I want senate bill 998 to pass.  I 

also want Oregon Legislature to pass cap and trade to reduce greenhouse 
emissions.  Global climate change is here.  Let us get to work.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Steve Hatten RN  
 


